
● Pennsylvania Department of Health regulations require that all students 
attending school must be fully immunized. The only exceptions to these 
regulations are those students for whom immunization is not medically 
advisable or those for whom immunization is contrary to religious or moral 
convictions. Students who are not fully immunized will be prevented from 
entering school. ​Immunizations link  
 

https://www.philasd.org/studenthealth/immunizations/

